
NEWSLETTER
Marie and Jo took the day programme to Kellys bay on monday.  They had a blast, Jo
showed everyone where she use to live, everyone enjoyed their day out, next time they
will pack a picnic and make a day of it. 

RUAWAI RUN/WALK

.....WHATS HAPPENING.....
November and December challenge yourself to a

Hydration Challenge. 6+ Glasses a day 
13th December - Greenways Christmas Party 

20th December - Depots last day. 
25th December - CHRISTMAS 

13th January 2025 - Depot reopens.

THE LATEST ADDITION TO HOUSE 2 

22nd November 2024

Our garden is still thriving, producing

an abundance of fresh vegetables.

Our houses are reaping the rewards

with delicious, homegrown produce.

It’s fantastic to see our people

enjoying the fruits of their labor!

Ollie’s cabin arrived on Friday, ready to become his new retreat in House 2. By Monday, he had
officially moved in and begun transforming it into his very own man cave. Here’s to many happy times

ahead in his cozy new space!  

some of the tea went to the Ruawai
River Bank fun run.  Although it was
a wet and windy day, they seemed to
enjoy their morning. well done to our
people who completed the run, and a
huge thank you to Ollie for catching
the flyaway gazebo, reminder to us
to make sure we pack tent pegs so it
doesn’t happen again.  

Our yard is quickly filling up with wood for the next season. We're eagerly awaiting drier weather so the wood

can properly dry, allowing us to get back to doing what we do best. In the meantime, our Depot dog, Woody, is

making the most of it—enjoying all the new spots to explore and hide!

KIA MAU KI TE TOKANGA NUI-A-NOHO: 
THERE IS NO PLACE LIKE HOME.


